
From: Bill & Norma Wright [mailto:wrightbn@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, October 4, 2018 11:13 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela; William Wright 

Subject: Seacoast Reliability Project 

 
We are submitting this written response to you for the Public Hearing on the Seacoast Reliability Project 
scheduled on 11 October, 2018 4-7pm.  
 
We are AGAINST the current plan to install electric transmission lines through our town of Newington, 
NH.  We believe the current plan will cause irreparable damage to the environment, historic preservation 
buildings/area, property values and aesthetic beauty of the town. We support an approach that balances 
Eversource's goal to maximize profits with our town's interests and desires. We strongly encourage 
Eversource to install transmission lines underground over land and under the bottom of the bay instead of 
the lowest cost options with utility towers and bottom dredging techniques.    
 
William and Norma Wright 
6 Lydia Ln 
Newington, NH 03801 
603.715.6399 
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